DMC/14/2/Comp.77/2003/





            14th October, 2003 

Director Health Services

Directorate of health Services

Govt. of NCT of Delhi

Swasthya Sewa Nideshalay

F-17, Karkardooma

New Delhi – 110 032

Subject : Complaint of Shri J.C. Ahuja against Maharaja Agrasen Hospital, Punjabi Bagh. 

Sir,


With reference to your letter No. F.23/24/2002/DHS/NH/36288 dated 26th September, 2003 on the subject noted above, I am directed to inform that the Delhi Medical Council after examining the above mentioned complaint has concluded that prima facie no case of medical negligence is made out against doctors of Maharaja Agrasen Hospital, Punjabi Bagh, New Delhi.

Yours faithfully,

(L.D. Singh Uppal)

Administrative Officer

